
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
I hope you have all enjoyed the half term break and thank you as always for your con-
tinued support . A quick reminder to support your children at home with learning their 
multiplication tables and encourage reading independently and family members to 
read to children. The Oxford Owl resource is available to all our children, to use at 
home. Google Oxford Owl & log in. School code is ej3. Please enjoy daily reading! 

The Rotary Club’s Primary Art Exhibition, including Year 6 art, launches to-
day from 4.45pm-5.45pm at West Lancashire College. It will run for 2 
weeks from 21st February until 1st March, 8.45am-5pm (4.30pm—Friday). 

Below are the new after school clubs that will start next week. Look out for 
the app to sign up. If you have any problems with this please let us know. 

WORLD BOOK DAY takes place on Thursday 7th March 2024. Children 
can come to school dressed as a favourite character from a favourite book. 

We will have two 
weeks of parents 
evenings on 6th 
March and 13th 
March. We will in-
form you of the 
day and time of 
your appointment. 
Any problems 
please inform us. 

Head TeacHer’s Message 21st February 2024 Spring Term 

Church of England Primary School 

Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


